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• Investor Warning 

Attention! The FMA warns investors against concluding transactions with: 

Orti Group Beheer GmbH (B.V.) 

with its registered address apparently at 

Potsdamer Platz, 10785 Berlin, Germany 

Plesmanstraat, 3905KZ Veenendaal 

www.orti-group.com 

info@orti-group.com 

This provider is not authorised to carry out banking transactions in Austria that 
require a licence. Participation in underwriting third-party issues of one or more of 
the instruments listed under Article 1 para. 1 no. 7 lit. b to f as well as related 
services is therefore forbidden. 

The basis for this publication is Article 4 para. 7 BWG and was also published in the 
“Amtsblatt zur Wiener Zeitung” (The Official Gazette of the Wiener Zeitung) on 
19.03.2021. 
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